
Too  drunk  to  drive?  Calif.
law may provide a free ride
By Daniel Wilson, Sacramento Bee

It’s  an  all-too-familiar  scene  in  Sacramento.  A  group  of
friends heads to midtown for a night of partying and drinking,
but one friend has to miss out on the fun and stay sober to be
the designated driver.

A new law that takes effect Jan. 1 may not only let everyone
join in on the fun, but it’ll also mean more money for the
bubbly.

Under Assembly Bill 711, alcohol manufacturers and licensed
sellers  can  offer  free  or  discounted  rides  to  transport
drinkers home safely through ride-sharing services, taxicabs
or other ride providers.
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